
  
  

 

Date: 27/03/2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

On behalf of the Fraternity Committee, this is to inform you all that the farewell 

ceremony for Prof. Apurba Dey (Professor HAG, Department of 

Biotechnology), Mr. Debashish Mondal (Assistant Registrar, Registrar Office), 

Mr. Debabrata Mukherjee (Superintendent SG-I, Library), and Mr. Debasish 

Knudu (Senior Superintendent, General Stores), which was originally scheduled 

for March 28, 2025, at 4:00 PM, has been rescheduled to April 3, 2025 

(Thursday), at 4:00 PM due to unavoidable circumstances.  

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation and would be honoured by 

your presence at the rescheduled ceremony. 

 
_______________________________ 

(Dr. Anupam De) 
General Secretary, Fraternity Committee 

 


